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NHPC rewards the best students of the Nachtigal project area

63 students from 6 communities rewarded

On the 24th of October 2024, NHPC rewarded 63 

students from schools of Batchenga, Ebebda, Obala, 

Mbandjock, Ntui and Sa'a as part of the second edition 

of its school excellence program. 

The ceremony took place at NHPC's Nachtigal Camp in 

Batchenga, in the presence of Batchenga’s Mayor, the 

Sub-Divisional Officers of the six communities 

represented, the headmasters and directors of the 

schools concerned, and the students' parents.

Each laureate received the amount of 150 000 CFA 

francs in acknowledgement of their excellent results in 

the 2023/2024 school year.

A few images of the awards ceremony

A long-term program

Since its creation, NHPC is committed to contribute to 

the local economic development of the Nachtigal 

project area. As education is one of the levers for this, 

the company has decided to launch the School 

Excellence Program in 2023 to promote education and 

stimulate young people in the project area.

“I'm very happy to have been rewarded with this prize. 
I'm going to work hard to win it again next time. I also 

hope that it will encourage my schoolmates.”

Student at Diligent Bilingual School, Batchenga
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